Office of the Assessor

Mary Margaret Tamez

Assessor

August 8, 2018

Township Meeting Notes:

- Notices have been mailed to all of the property owners that that have had
 assessment changes made by our office. If no change was made directly from
 our office, no assessment notice was mailed unless you have farmland. As of
 today, we have one appeal that has been filed for the 2018 assessment year.
 Appeals can be filed through September 4th 2018.
- Since last meeting, our office has filled out:
 - 1 Senior Homestead Exemptions
 - 5 Senior Freeze Exemptions
- August 9th I am going to be meeting with the County as well as Cirone computer
 consulting to finalize our assessment revision screen for our PAMS program.
 This is another large step to help our office and the county with the ease of
 assessment changes. We are continuing to move forward with this process.
- I would like to say thank you for taking the time to fix our panic buttons that we
 have in our office. It puts me as well as my staff at ease knowing that when we
 have an unhappy taxpayer in the office, with the push of a button we will have
 help.
- With the help of Chicagoland Cloud, we have networked all of our computers to the main copier in our office. As stated last month, this will save us about \$200 dollars monthly in our office supplies. Looking forward to the savings for our office.